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28 March 2024  

BY EMAIL ONLY 

Deputy Frankie Feighan 

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

Re: PQ14185/24 To ask the Minister for Health for a progress update on the Programme for Government 
commitment to examine the possibility of introducing a national immunisation; and if he will make a statement 

on the matter. -Frankie Feighan  

 Dear Deputy Feighan 

I refer to the above Parliamentary Question which has been referred by the Minister for Health to the Health Service 
Executive for direct response.  

The HSE is currently preparing technical documentation to identify the optimum route to procure and implement a 
National Immunisation Information Technology Solution which will satisfy HSE requirements. It is expected to have the 
documentation complete by the end of Q2 2024. 

 
If you require any further information or clarification, please do contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr John Cuddihy 

National Director of Public Health 

MCRN: 16227 
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